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June 25, 1973

Dr. Leonidas Berry

Cook County Graduate School
‘700 South Wood Street
Chicago, Illinois

Dear Doctor Berry:

I am writing to say that T am back at work and treating patients in the
manner in which you instructed us to do. I had to take this opportunity
to write to you, to thank you most sincerely, as well as your staff,
including Dr. Villa and Dr. Adamvicious. I want to thank you for

the courtesies, expertise in which you were able to instruct us in the
fundamentals of Endoscopy.

Needless tosy, we felt very much at home at the school, and with
your colleagues for the first time in any clinicdl type of course

that I was allowed to participate rather than observe. I think that

I speak for the rest of us in sharing our feelings that we learned
what we cane to learn. Hopefully, we can bring back to our

own community the knowledge imparted to us. I want you to know,
that T as an individual, and as a colleague, do appreciate very much
the courtesies that you showed to me and I am looking forward with
anticipation to your book which is forthcoming. I will certainly read
it cover to cover.

Again, many thanks to yourself, my other instructors and my
personal regards to Mrs. Logan and Mrs. Hilton for their cooperation
and their endurance with us.

Jes ey

Melvin Moskowit:
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